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NOTICE FOR STUDENTS 

 
 

Sub.:- PHOTOGRAPHY COMPETITION 

 

 

 

Students are requested to submit photographs taken by them 

on the subject, ‘Festival of Colours’.  

 

All Photographs to be in JPEG format. There should be 

specific mention of Name of the student, College Roll 

Number and year. Printed Photograph of size 4’’×6’’ to be 

submitted by 22nd March, 2014 to Mr. Anunay Banerjee, 

CRTTC. 

 

Best photographs will be incorporated in college Newsletter, 

‘MCKVIE Times’ and also in College Magazine. The 

decision of the committee is final in terms of selection of 

photographs. 

 

 
_____________________ 
 

          

  
 

Principal 


